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FORMATION OF THE  
ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
The Prime Minister has convened the Electoral Boundaries Review Committee. 

 

2 The Committee has been directed to review the boundaries of the current 

electoral divisions and to recommend the number and boundaries of Group 

Representation Constituencies and Single Member Constituencies taking into 

consideration significant changes in the number of electors in the current electoral 

divisions as a result of population shifts and housing development; to further reduce the 

average size of the Group Representation Constituencies; and to have more than the 

current 13 Single Member Constituencies. 

 

3 The Committee is chaired by the Secretary to Prime Minister. It is now in the 

midst of its deliberations and will make its recommendations to the Prime Minister when 

it has completed its review. 
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